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Welcome to our Christmas edition of the Burntstump Bugle.  We have so much to tell you, we just couldn’t wait until January!
[image: Image result for piggy bank]

Fundraising fun!
We have had a really successful term raising money for charity.  We raised £144.10 for Children in Need, with our cake sale and non-uniform day; we raised £120.31 for the Royal British Legion, with our poppy sales and we sent 22 shoe boxes to children all over the world for Samaritan’s Purse – what a busy term!
[image: Image result for toast]We also raised £307 for school at our Christmas fayre and £40 in the raffle at the Nativity.
Well done to all the children, parents and staff for their hard work!  Especially the PTA, our poppy sellers and Zach and his Mum for organising the shoe boxes.
PTA
Our PTA work tirelessly to raise money for school which we spend on little extras such as subsidising trips and paying for coaches. 

[image: ]


[image: Image result for bugle]



Christmas 2017

When you came to the Christmas Fayre or to the Nativity performances, it’s the PTA who have organised the stalls, the refreshments and the raffle prizes – it all takes time, energy and enthusiasm. Without the PTA our choir would not have taken part in the Mansfield Music Festival (a treat we will repeat next year), the trips would be much more expensive, and we would have no film clubs or school discos. They are a small team of dedicated parents led by Janine Rhodes.  Being a member of the PTA is a great way to be involved with school life and to meet new people. If you would like to help, please speak to Mrs Garratt who will put you in touch with Janine.  There will be a PTA meeting at school at 2:00 on January 26th – please come along if you would like to be involved.

Snack shop
From the second week of the Spring term (15th January) we will be having a snack shop in school.  Key Stage 2 children will be able to buy juicy water, toast, tea cakes and fruit to eat during their morning play time.  

[image: Image result for snow]Snack shop price list:  toast 25p, crumpets 30p, Tea cake 25p, Aqua cup fruit drink 40p, water 40p.
Choir
[image: Image result for Christmas Nativity]Our choir is going from strength to strength.  They have done really well to learn Away in a Manger and Winter Wonderland in two parts and are sounding beautiful! Once Christmas is over we will begin rehearsing for the Mansfield Music Festival.  It usually takes place in March or April at the Palace Theatre in Mansfield – watch this space for further details.  Our website has practice pages for the choir so please encourage your child to use this to learn our new songs.
Christmas performances


[image: Image result for part blower]Christmas is such a special time of year in a primary school and our children did us proud in our Nativity Play.  Well done to all our Busy Bees and Little Acorns.  We will finish our celebrations with our Christmas Carol Service at St Pauls on Thursday at 2:30 – please come and join us. 
Christmas Parties
Our Christmas parties will take place during the last week of term:
Busy Bees and Little Acorns: Wednesday 20th December once we return from the Pantomime. Please send your child with their party clothes.  No extra party food will be required.
Seely Squirrels and Mighty Oaks: Friday 22nd December.  The children can come in their party clothes to school.  Please send party treats for your own child on the plate provided.
Snow! 
We haven’t needed to close just yet, but we are very aware that the weather may force us to close, as most of our children and staff have to travel by car or the school bus to school. We will text parents and put it on our website if school has to close due to snow. If we are closed, that means we also can’t get to school and so there may be no-one here to answer the phone!
If we are in school on snowy days please remember to send your child with appropriate clothing – wellies or outdoor waterproof boots, gloves, hat and coat.  Children will be allowed to play in the snow if the conditions are right and if they have the right clothing. 
If the playground is slippery, we will use the front entrance for drop off and pick up times.
The school bus
Please make sure you are on time when collecting your child from the school bus.  The bus company are becoming frustrated with persistent late collections which hold up the bus for everyone else.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Facebook
We have a facebook page.  We will not be putting pictures of children on the page but will use it to advertise events such as our open days and to attract new children.  Please ‘like’ us!
Remember to look at our website:
www.burntstumpchuch.notts.sch.uk
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A chance to blow your trumpet for the villagers of
Alport, Middleton and Youlgrave




